

IN THE MARSH SATURDAY, APRIL 19

> MEET AT 9 AM AT THE BULLETIN BOARD ON DR. KAY DRIVE IN SCHOMBERG

We'll be picking up garbage along Dr. Kay & Cooper Drives.

- Vinyl gloves and plastic bags will be provided.
- We recommend you bring work gloves and wear rubber boots.
 - Bring a rake if you have one.

This event is good for High School Community Service Credits so be sure to bring your forms.

This event is organized by the DUFFERIN MARSH COMMITTEE in cooperation with the TOWNSHIP OF KING For more information or to become a member please contact:

The Dufferin Marsh Committee,

PO Box 111, Schomberg, Ontario LOG 1TO 905 939-7544

Visit our website at

www.DufferinMarsh.ca